
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Truth shall spring out 
of the earth, and 

righteousness shall 
look down from 

heaven. Yes, the Lord 
will give what is good 
and our land will yield 

its increase. 
Righteousness will go 
before Him, and shall 
make His footsteps 

our pathway. (Psa 85) 
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What’s New This Month? 
 

As we have time to reflect this month, let us both give thanks for how far the Lord has 
brought the Chapel and pray for His help and grace as we look forward to the fast-
approaching summer season. God has blessed us with so much and He promises that as 
we work unto Him, He will guide our labors and reward us with much fruit. So let us labor 
for our Lord and Savior and encourage each other as we all seek to build up His Church! 
 

Website: We have been updating our website for this summer and the schedule should 
be up on the calendar page soon. Thank you to all who are working on the updates. 
 

Staff Updates 
o Prayer: Please uphold our staff in prayer as they prepare for the summer. Especially 

remember them as they seek to come spiritually, physically, mentally, and financially 
ready for the work that is to be done this summer. Pray that leaders and volunteers 
alike would be equipped to serve one another and minister to the lost with the grace 
and love of Jesus. 

o Remaining Openings: Are you a young man skilled in music, especially the 
guitar/drums? We have a spot open for you! Do you want to serve this summer but 
can only make it for a few weeks or less? We have room openings starting in the 
middle of August! Please contact us today about the application process. 

 

Upcoming Ministry Opportunities 
o Work Weekends in May: Our Maintenance Coordinator Rich plans to have the 

buildings open sometime this month, depending on how the temperatures are as 
we approach our work season. Consider signing up for a weekend or more in May to 
help us with early projects before the season officially begins! The to-do list includes 
the following: cleaning, organizing, moving furniture, building bunkbeds, repairing 
trim and sheet rock, painting, and electrical work. 

o Youth Group Getaways in September: The 3rd and 5th weekends of September are still 
open for youth groups who want to visit us and enjoy time for fun, fellowship, and 
concerts. Let us know if your church team would like to be added to the calendar! 

o Ministry Weeks in 2017: New or returning churches are welcome to explore 
committing for a week of ministry in the summer of 2017. Please check out our 
website or contact us for more information soon. 

o Summer Needs: Are there any ways that you can think about blessing the Chapel staff 
and visiting churches this year? Each summer, we are grateful for practical gifts, from 
gift cards for groceries and paper supplies to helping with an individual or group’s 
financial support. Feel free to check out our online wish-list, too! 

 

Contact us 
Please let us know if there is any way that we can serve you as we look ahead to how the 
Lord will bless us in the Chapel ministry this year. May the grace and peace of the Lord be 
with you and remain strong in Him! 
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